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W.0., to J. George Adami.
Jan, 1%th 1896.

1 west Franklin Street.

Dear Adami:? Many thanks for the congratulations, Mrs. Osler
and the baby are doing very well.
I had not heard anything about the dinner, and unfortunately
I have an engagement for Friday the 24th which I could not possibly
postpone, as it is an address at ome of the philadelphia Colleges,
the invitations for which are already out. I will speak to
Mr. Gilman, though I am afraid in his present overworked state it
is not likely that he could afford the time.
I am delightad with the menu.¥ Welch showed it to me some
time ago, but I am very glad to have a copy.
My love to little Mary Cantlie.
Sincerely yours,
Wm. Osaler.

JeGeA. ¥ I think of a dinner we gave to Wyatt Johnston 6n his marriage.



